

Mr Richard Hobson Sent via e-mail request-624854-285ab543@whatdotheyknow.com Frances Martin
Executive Director for Economic
Growth and Neighbourhood Services

Civic Offices, Bridge Street, Reading, RG1 2LU 

☎ 0118 9373767

Our Ref: Your Ref:

Direct: 2 0118 9373767

E-mail:

parking.services@reading.gov.uk

Date: 17 December 2019

Your contact is: Parking Services 01189 373 767

Dear Mr Hobson,

## FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your recent request received in this office on the 03 December 2019.

You have requested the following information under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000:

Do you have/could you provide a map showing Residents parking schemes, or are planned? It should cover a radius of 3 miles from Reading town centre.

If there is no single view, could you provide all the individual maps for each Residents Parking Scheme, as well as ones in planning.

Our response is as follows:-

The Permit scheme zone maps are already published and can be viewed on the Council's website at: http://www.reading.gov.uk/foi.

Any future parking schemes maps have been published via the consultation pages on the Council's website: <a href="https://consult.reading.gov.uk/">https://consult.reading.gov.uk/</a> (please note that not all permit scheme have been agreed and may not progress to implementation)

You are free to use any information supplied to you for your own personal purposes or for non-commercial research, private study or news reporting. However, you do not have the right to re-use the information in a way which infringes copyright, for example, by distributing, making copies of or publishing the information, without the permission of the copyright holder, which in most cases will be Reading Borough Council. If you wish to

obtain permission for such use, please contact Mr C Brooks, Assistant Director of Legal and Democratic Services, at Reading Borough Council.

Please note that your request may itself be the subject of a FOI request and will be disclosed in that event.

If you are unhappy with this response to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act then you may ask for an internal review. Please make a request in writing to Mr C Brooks, Assistant Director of Legal and Democratic Services, at Reading Borough Council. If you request such a review and are not content with its outcome, then you have a right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Robertson

Civil Enforcement Manager

Reading Borough Council Civic Offices Bridge Street Reading Berkshire RG1 2LU

E-mail: parking.services@reading.gov.uk

Tel: 01189 373 767